
 
 

 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Happy New Year and 
welcome back to 
school! We 
are off to an exciting 
new 
year to continue our 
journey 
of learning. I hope you 
had a 
wonderful Christmas 
break. 
 
In January, we have 
been working on 
number and letter 
recognition through 
games, songs and 

worksheets. The 
students have been 
learning to read sight 
words and copy 
sentences in their 
notebooks. The 
students used play 
dough mats to read, 
trace and write the 
words. We also played 
the game ‘I have, 
Who Has?’ as a class 
to work on the 
alphabet.  
 
During this month, the 
students practiced 
counting forwards and 
backwards to 20. The 
students have been 
learning to write the 

numbers in word form 
and numeral form.  
 
The students made 
many winter crafts 
such as penguins and 
snowmen in class. This 
month the students  
enjoyed making cards 
for Grandparent's Day.   
 
 

Happy Learning!  
Miss.Sandra 

______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
In Mathematics,  
______________________
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In Social Studies,  
______________________
______________________

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Valentine’s Day-February 
14 
 
Art Project ‘Reflections’- 
February 23 

 
 

 
 
 
 


